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Natural Beauty Fence
Attn: Dennis Pekoff, Owner
3490 Sunrise Highway
Wantagh, NY 11793

Dear Mr.Pekoff, Owner, Natural Beauty Fence

I would like to thank you for your support and overwhelming generosity for
donating the arbor for my Eagle Project. I truly appreciate your kindness
and assistance in my project. Without your help, my vision to create an
enabling garden for the residents and families of patients at the A.Holly
Patterson Extended Care Facility would not have been complete. The
youth of today is fortunate to have people like you who give back to the
community so we can make our community a better place.

Again, thank you for your support and very generous donation towards my
Eagle Project! I look forward to sharing the pictures of the finalized project
with you to show you what a difference you have helped make in this
community.

Sincerely,

Joseph Rich
Eagle Candidate, Troop 189, Wantagh, NY


